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Restoring carefully planned zones along the Newberg pool is sufficient in addressing 

the majority of stakeholder concerns given the studies and evidence available. We 

have lost a significant amount family time together on this public river these past few 

years that has been vital to us as a family unit. As an example: I strongly believe that 

being able to go to the river during covid saved us from experiencing a variety of 

negative mental outcomes that we see many continuing to struggle with today. "A 

faimily that plays together, stays together". We strongly support this measure! 


